
 
6th September 2020. 
 

Dear Customer, 
 

Re: Northern Soul & Motown Weekend - 2nd to 4th October 2020. 

Unfortunately, due to the current government restrictions imposed on us relating to the 

Covid-19 pandemic we do not feel it is viable to run this event and have taken the decision to 

postpone it until 2021.   
 

Due to the nature of the Northern Soul & Motown Weekend and the way we are currently 

required to run indoor entertainment, many of the required aspects of this event (dancing!) 

would be unable to take place.   
 

However, if you still want to get away for an overdue break, we will still be open for the 

weekend and we have the following entertainment taking place in a ‘concert’ style format: 
 

Friday 2nd October: ‘Nat Agustin’ - With his fantastic tribute to Stevie Wonder    

Saturday 3rd October: ‘Emily Abbis’ – Never disappointing tribute to Ariana Grande  

Sunday 4th October: ‘Noughty-Nineties Duo’ – A nostalgic trip thru’ the best of 90’s dance 
 

This should make for a great weekend if you still want the opportunity to get away! 
 

This means you have the following options: 

1. Come and visit us as planned, Skegness, its beaches and most facilities are open for 

business. Our Clubhouse is open with live entertainment, food and drink. The 

swimming pool is open along with the Shop, Fish & Chip Shop, Arcade, Launderette, 

Caravan Sales and Tourer Shower Block. If you do decide on this option we will give 

you a 10% discount from the price of your holiday! All required government covid-19 

restrictions are in place.  
 

2. Transfer your break to 2021 – the Northern Soul Weekend in 2021 is due to take 

place over the weekend 26th to 28th March. If you do choose this option the cost of 

your holiday will be frozen at 2020 prices and no annual increase will be applied. 
 

3. Cancel your break and receive a Credit Note valid to the end of the 2022 season or a 

full refund. 
 

We are sorry to have to postpone this event, however we have made this decision with the 

safety and best interests of our customers and staff in mind. If you have any additional 

questions about your holiday please feel free to call us on 01754 762097. 
 

Kindest Regards 
 

All the Team at The Richmond.      
 

All of the above is subject to Government restrictions applied due to covid-19. 


